

Junail

December 13, 1966

Rabbi Norman Lamm 131 W. 86th St. New York, N.Y.

My dear Rabbi Lamm,

I thought you might be interested in knowing that at last weeks college weekend, arranged by the "Bostoner Rebbe" and Congregation Beth Pincus, the subject matter for panel discussion was, "State of Jewish Belief".

The panel chose your article as the basis for the discussion, copies of which were distributed before gathering.

These weekends take place regularly as part of a very vigorous college program that has already brought many good results, thanks to the Rebbe's personal involvement and guidance with the students.

The panel consisted of Rabbi Aaron Twerski of the Harvard Law School Faculty (shtreimel and bekesha),
Mr. Dale Gottlieb of the Graduate School of Philosophy at Brandeis(the Rebbe's protege and Baal Tshuvah), Dr. Nat
Leff of the Center for International Affairs at Harvard,
and Dr. Yechiel Naimen, Head Physicist at Mithras, Inc.,
all members deeply involved with our congregation.

The evening's discussion was lively and heated, but the final analysis by all was that the 65 boys and girls left greatly inspired.

Sincerest best wishes,

copy encl.

Dr. Arnold Hoffman, College Youth Ch.

CONGREGATION BETH PINCHAS • NEW ENGLAND CHASSIDIC CENTER GRAND RABBI LEVI I. HOROWITZ • נת המדוש בית פינחס של אדמוֹר מבאסטאן 1710 BEACON STREET • BROOKLINE, MASS. 02146 • RE 4 5100